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From: Timothy Webb <tim@heritageconstructionfl.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 1:59 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: Response

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

To Whom it May Concern,

I’'m a local general contractor with focus on commercial and custom home building. We work with the north and south
offices of the FPL Daytona Branch very often.

We have had the pleasure of doing numerous projects with Mark McMichael and his team in the recent past and
currently. These projects are very dynamic with no project being the same and with that often cone questions and
strategies. Mark and the team have been more than helpful in all situations to include site meetings to better the design
prior to running into conflicts; answered phone calls and emails in a timely manner; and offering suggestions that could
help both the FPL team and our team achieve the common goal.

The field crews have been timely in their responses to make connections and provide us the power we often long for at
the start of projects. Everyone has provided us with help along the way and we are pleased to work your crew.

We look forward to upcoming projects and dealings with the local branch!
Warm Regards,

Tim Webb

386-547-4321 Cell
386-281-3028 Ofc.
Heritage Construction

21 Sunshine Blvd.
Ormond Beach, FL 32174
Lic. # CGC 1529424









